12/15/2014

Chuck Craig

Craig Combined Entertainment
7647 E. Edgemont Ave.
Scottsdale, AZ 85257-1630

Glenn Brown
1108 W. 19th Street
Tempe, AZ 92851

Glenn,

It was really a pleasure seeing you again with Brad. Recalling
funny things that happened to us while performing in the music
business was both enjoyable and interesting.

The Steinway Art Grand piano that you have restored brings back
personal memories about when I was playing flute with the Phoenix
Symphony Orchestra.

In the early 60's, a small Orchestra comprised of members from
the Phoenix Symphony Orchestra were hired to perform a concert
in the small theatre at Mr. Wright's home. This was primarily
a concert to accompany Frank Lloyd Wright's daughter, "Iovanna".
We played this concert once a year for two or three years.

The piano you now have has to be the one they moved from the main
house to use in those concerts. What a great sound, especially in
the low bass. It's what I remember when "Iovanna" was working with
just the piano.

Anyway, thanks and maybe again sometime.

Sincerely,

e .
Chuck Craig




